
 
 

   

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 162 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/19  

  

 

04 December 2019 

 

 

 

Cancel Local Notice to Mariners No. 118 of 2019 - re - Repair of damaged Jetty at 

Marsaxlokk 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the repair works on 

the Jetty at Marsaxlokk has been completed.  

 

Therefore Local Notice to Mariners No 118 of 2019 - re - Repair of damaged Jetty at 

Marsaxlokk is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


